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St Lawrence Academies Trust is seeking to formalise the funding agreement of the St
Lawrence Academy with the DfE, in light of the increase in the academy's Published
Admissions Number (PAN) from 150 to 165.

In 2020/21 and 2021/22 St Lawrence Academy admitted 15 students over PAN to support
North Lincolnshire LA in meeting the shortfall in available secondary school places
and/or meet parental preferences for the school.

Under section 10 of the Academies Act 2010 the Trust is required to consult with
appropriate people and organisations that may be affected by this change. No current
students will be displaced by this proposal.

The projected high demand for school places across Scunthorpe still exists and will be
further impacted by housing developments in the area. Increasing the PAN by 15
students will enable the St Lawrence Academy to even better serve its local community
and support the LA in meeting the demands of place planning.

In order to accommodate additional students some internal reconfiguration of the
academy buildings will be undertaken to increase teaching space. The funding for this
work has been agreed to by the LA and will ensure that the quality of education for
students remains high.

This consultation will run from June 20th to July 15th 2022.
Please send any responses to this letter of consultation to enquiries@slatrust.co.uk

Yours sincerely

/

Mr Mike Adnitt
CEO

The St Lawrence Academies Trust
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